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EXPERIENCE IS FOR
EVERYONE!

Since our move to Museum Wharfin July of
1979, The Children’s Museum has taken advan-
tage of the opportunity to provide a barrier-free
environment in which allmembers of the special
needs community can fully participate.

-Under a grant from the Massachusetts Devel-.__
opmental Disabilities Council, we have had the
chanceto look at all accessibility issues, both
building-wide and programmatic, and to reinforce
our committment to provide an accessible, enjoy-
able visit for everyone.

We are making great strides in this project but
need YOUR feedback to letus know if we are
moving in the right direction. We welcome all
comments on how effectively we are meeting
your needs,

We are in the process of trying to expand our
mailing list so that we may keep you informed of
“What's Up” at the Children’s Museum. We would
appreciate your filling out the form.
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MUSEUM HOURS:
SUMMER ~ July and August: Daily 10:00 - 6:00, PFriday until 9:00
WINTER - Tuesday to Sunday: 10:00 - 5:00, “rlday until 9:00

PRIGES:

Adults: §3.50

Children ages 3 - 15 and senior citizens: $2.5%0
Friday night: 6:00 to 9:00 P.M

GROUP VISITS:
Special Education Pield Trip:Call 426-6500 as scon as possible

after Labor Day to make a reservation for your group. Wednesday
mornings during the school year can be reserved for small groups
of people with spescial needs, at which time staff will be
available to tour the Museum on a one-to-one basis. There are no
restrictions regarding age or severity of handicap. Although the
Museunm will be open to the public, there are no school field trip
reservations on Wedneaday amornings. This will allew your group
the oppertunity to explore the Museum with less noise and
competition, and much more attention from our staff.

Comzunity Croup Reservations:All visits to the Children's Museunm
by organized, non-profit community groups in the Commonwesalth of
Massachusetts are sponscred by an appropriation from the
Massachusetts Council on the Arts and Humanities.

The Museuz will be available for reservations by community groups
from 2:00 - 5:00 p.m. each weekday during the school year, and
from 10:00 - 5:00 p.m. on Saturdays and Sundays.

. During the summer the Museum will be available for reservations
by community groups from 10:00 - 6:00 each day. Call 426-6500 two
weeks to two months before the date you would like to viait.
Reservations are necessary for any group larger than 10 people

MAP - How to get here from South Station

300 Congress Street
Boston, MA 02210
1617) 426-6500






